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Comments: I would like it to be known that, as a public land steward, I feel the Foothills Landscape Project is a

gross misuse of our public wilderness. The forestry service should be first concerned with the conservation of our

disappearing wild lands. I understand that they use the timber and resources for revenue, but this project feels

much more like a corporation has found cheap materials and contracted a federal program to run the operation.

The negative environmental impact seems the antithesis of responsible land management for the benefit of the

people and wildlife if the area. I'm sickened by the idea that the US Forestry Service is willing to destroy native

habitat to plant tree farms and disrupt an already weakened ecosystem. Shame.


